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Your invaluable work with our office for Summer 2023. We thank you for your time
and commitment to assist our team with the needed research and administrative tasks.
You have demonstrated great initiative and we appreciate your willingness to take on a

wide array of tasks, your reliability, and your openness to learn. You have been a
tremendous help to our office and we wish you all the best in your future endeavors!
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